

February 21, 2025

Dear Nazareth families,

The month of February is dedicated to the Holy Family, let us pray for an increase of true, sacrificial love within families.

Jesus, Mary, and Joseph,
like you we are members of the Father's family.

We pray that our family love may reflect his love on its openness to all people.

May we forgive even when not forgiven, and be patient with others' weaknesses.
Jesus, give us peace, unity, and strength to meet the difficulties of daily living.

May we use our family resources to improve the quality of life for ourselves and all people.

Let us show joy in serving, for whatever we do for others, we do for you.

Mary, inspire us, that our love may be strong but not possessive. Let our willingness to give depend on the needs of others rather than on the cost of giving.

Joseph, help us to be attentive to the Father's will.

Let us be ready, as you were, to act whenever her calls us.

Preschool Summer Camp Registering Now

Nazareth Preschool Summer Camp enrollment is now open. There will be 6 different weeks of summer fun. You may sign up directly for our Nazareth School website. See the flyer in today's family envelope for more information.

2025-2026 Registration

Registration for the 2025-2026 academic school year will be on Tuesday, March 4 through Thursday, March 6 from 3:00-5:30pm in the auditorium for current students at Nazareth School. Please note the registration fee of \$50 will increase to \$100 after March 6, 2025. We are very blessed to have an amazing team of educators who give their endless time, and talents for our Nazareth students. We thank the Sisters of Nazareth for their devotion to our wonderful school, and their support of our continued success.

NAZARETH PRESCHOOL SUMMER CAMPS MONDAY-FRIDAY 8 A.M.-3;30 P.M. \$350 PER WEEK TRICLIDES A \$50 NON-DEPUNDABLE DEGISTRATION FEE FER WEEK AGES 3-INCOMING KINDERGARTEN OUR CAMPS SPACE IS LIMITED REGISTER ONLINE AT NAZARETHSCHOOL.ORG OR CALL FOR MORE INFO (619) 641-7954 JULY 21-25: UNDER THE STA WERK JULY 21-26: UNDER THE STA WERK JULY

Nazareth School Golf Fun

The Nazareth School Golf Tournament is on **Friday, April 11** at Carlton Oaks Country Club in Santee. Registration is now open. You may sign up to participate online at https://nazgolf.accelraising.com. Please share the link with family and friends.

Golf Ball Drop - Friday, March 14

Win a month of free tuition along with other prizes if your golf ball is closest in proximity to the target.**The links to the individual student webpages from AccelRaise to purchase golf balls for the golf ball drop have been sent out to

Respect Hospitality

Love

Justice

Compassion

Patience

all families. If you did not receive an email regarding the 2025 Nazareth School Golf Events, please notify the office. **

Log on to https://nazgolf.accelraising.com for Golf Tournament Registration and to purchase golf balls.

PTG General Meeting Update

Thank you to all the wonderful families that joined us at our Bingo PTG General meeting. A special shout out goes to Mrs. Jerome and Mr. Lowry for their help in hosting the evening. For those of you who were unable to join in the fun, we wanted to update you on the tremendous success we have had obtaining our WCEA/WASC Accreditation goals.

WCEA/WSAC Action Goals Update

To develop Professional Learning Communities (PLCs) among the school faculty in order to meet the needs of all learners

(On going)

GOAL #2

To fully incorporate the San Diego and Imperial Valley Catholic Schools Religion Prioritized Standards and to utilize the Assessment of Catechesis Religious Education (ACRE) data to improve the Catholic identity for the high achievement of all students

(Completed 2023)

GOAL #3 (In-Depth Study)

To adopt and implement the Next Generation Science Standards (NGSS) for kindergarten through eighth grade

(Completed 2024)

GOAL #4

To implement the Multi-Tiered System of Supports (MTSS) framework (On going)

Nazareth School asks for your support and vigilance in continuing to keep our community safe. Thank you for keeping your child(ren) home if they are sick or experience any symptoms. If your child is ill, please keep them home and notify Nazareth School at office@nazarethschool.org or call.

God Bless,

Mrs. René Coons Principal Nazareth School

Holy Family of Nazareth Watch over us and protect us.

Our Mission: Nazareth School, "A school with a Mission," develops faith-filled learners who are guided by the Core Values of the Sisters of Nazareth, providing academic excellence rooted in Catholic tradition.